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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Tena Fleming, Support Staff Committee Chair

Date:

8/12/2014


Subject:
Support Staff Committee Report 
The support staff committee reorganized this year and sent a solicitation out to regional directors for support staff committee members.  We received the names of five interested individuals to serve on the committee to address and help resolve common issues for NADE support staff members.  Several issues arose some being the same as previous years. Recruitment and retention of support staff members is always at the forefront of this committee.  The support staff certification for professional development has also become an issue for many support staff with the lack of ability to attend training in house or at conference. Some states allow support staff to utilize SSA’s self-training tool on the Intranet and the director of the Alabama DDS has authorized the use of Video On Demand (VOD) Training once a month for certification and recertification for its chapter members. Some chapters host a “Lunch & Learn” either monthly or quarterly for personal development, certification or recertification. The support staff committee will continue to address common issues as we are notified via email, phone or through the regional directors or chapter presidents and CCP. 
Respectfully submitted,

Tena Fleming

Support Staff Committee Chair

Alabama Chapter (AADE)

Committee Members:  Harold Shank, Christina Rantz, Thomas Martin, Glenda Dunn, Tena Fleming
